SEWATARO

SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

October 21, 2024
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

This past weekend, we had the privilege of hosting our 5th annual Fall Spectacular. We
welcomed over 350 Sudbury residents onto the property to enjoy a petting zoo, pony rides,
bounce houses, crafts, and more festive fall fun! We couldn’t have scripted a more beautiful
day, and it was truly a pleasure to see so many families enjoying the property.

Our year round team has been busy enrolling campers for the summer of 2025. We have
received over 1500 applications, including 35 scholarship applications. We have also been
working closely with the Sudbury Board of Health and Conservation Department, as well as
Water & Wetlands (our lake management company) to build on our preventative strategies
regarding algae blooms going into next season. While they are hard at work in the winter office,
the property continues to be busy with local Scouting groups, family gatherings, and walkers,
both human and canine.

We continue to enjoy our partnership with local groups doing important work around Town. Our
director team is excited to spend another Halloween with the Trick or Treaters at Sudbury’s
accessible trick or treat event. The Sudbury Community Food pantry, while still in search of a
more permanent location, has continued to utilize porch space for banana box storage, and we
are excited to be working with HOPE Sudbury to serve as a pick up location for their Holiday
Drive. Please always keep us in mind, and spread the word, if there are other groups who are
interested in collaborating!

All our best,
The Sewataro Team



